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Due to scheduling issues the Golf Committee has not met since September. A meeting 

has been scheduled for January 6. 

 

Until the next meeting, the following is reported: 

 

1. The flags on each of the eighteen holes have been replaced. 

2. The overseed of the greens has occurred and they are in better shape.  

3. The bathrooms appear cleaner. No response on work order to replace toilets and 

sinks has been received. 

4. A meeting occurred with marketing to receive input and views. 

5. A cleanup day occurred. More work is needed. 

6. The course is open to outside play.  

7. The liquor license for the Plaza Club is almost completed. 

8. The area at 18 green has been upgraded.  

 

Bob C 

Chair 

 


